
Section 00020  
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

   
RFB #24-005  Guardrail Maintenace & Replacement 
May 2024 00020-1 Peach County, GA 

 
The Peach County Board of Commissioners will be accepting Sealed Bids for the Guardrail 
Maintenance & Replacements in Peach County, GA. 
 
Closing date for Sealed Bids responding to Request for Bid (RFB) No. 24-0005 shall be June 18, 
2024 at 2:30 p.m.  Bids will be opened in public without discussion on June 18, 2024 at 2:30 p.m. 
at the Peach County Board of Commissioner’s Office, 213 Persons Street, Fort Valley, GA 31030. 
Bid amounts will not be released until the Board of Commissioners has awarded the project to the 
winning contractor. 
 
Work includes miscellaneous guardrail repairs and maintenance along Taylors Mill Road and 
Moseley Road in Paech County Georgia.  The guardrail removal and replacement include a total 
of approximately +810 l.f.,  
 
A Pre-bid meeting will be held May 28 at 2:00 p.m. at the entrance to the Peach County High 
School on Moseley Road. Each project site will be visited. Attendance at the pre-bid meeting is 
optional. 
 
The complete RFB package will be available by contacting Morgan Hoffmann at (478) 476-0700, 
morgan@tpointeng.com 
 
All bids must be accompanied by a Bid Bond in an amount not less than five percent (5%) of the 
Base Bid.  Performance Bond and Payment Bond, each in the amount of one hundred percent 
(100%) of the contract amount, will be required of the successful bidder.  Bond must be written 
by an acceptable Surety Company licensed to do business in the State of Georgia and listed with 
the Department of the Treasury. 
 
See Instructions to Bidders for additional bidding requirements. 
 
Peach County reserves the right to reject all bids, to waive informalities, to re-advertise and/or to 
award any bid that is in the best interest of Peach County. 
 
Mail or deliver Sealed Bids to:  
April Hodges, County Administrator 
Peach County Board of Commissioners 
ATTN: RFB # 24-005 
213 Persons Street 
Fort Valley, GA 31030 


